
january 14, 1976 

FILE: NG-3513 (R) SERIAL: NG-76-022 

Mr. Norman C. Moseley, Director 
UJ. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Region II, Suite 818 
230 Peachtree Street, NI 
Atlanta, Georgia 30303 

Dear Mr. Moseley: 

H. B. ROBINSON ST7AM ELECTRIC PLANT, UNIT NO. 2 
DOK'ET 50-261 

LICENSE NO. DPR-23 
IE.INSPCT'ION REPORT 75-15 

_ RESOLUTIO C PROPRIETARY STATUS 

In your letter dated Docem-ber 24, 1975, you requested that we 

inform you in writing as to the proprieta rv or ioporietary- nature of 

the informat-ion contained in your attached RO Inspection Report No. 75-15.  

We have reviewed the report and state that there is no informa

tion of a proprietary nature contained therein.  

Yours very truly, 

E. E Utley / 
Vice Pres i'n 

Bulk Power Supply 

CSB:HH 

Attachment


